
         
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
 
 
 
The Borough of Clementon Board of Education will hold a public hearing on 
the 2018-2019 Educational Spending for the Clementon School on 
Thursday, April 26, 2018 at 7:00 P.M. in the Library of the Clementon 
Elementary School, 4 Audubon Avenue, Clementon, New Jersey.   
 
Formal action may be taken at this meeting. 

 
 
 
 
 
 BY ORDER OF THE CLEMENTON BOARD OF EDUCATION   
 Joanne E. Clement  
 School Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
 

 

 

 


